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Fiscal Impact Statement 
 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

DATE: 3/6/2025   

BILL: HB1601   

SPONSOR: Rep. L. Johnson  

SUBTITLE: TO REQUIRE STATE-SUPPORTED INSTITUTIONS OF HIGHER 

EDUCATION TO PROVIDE CAREER COUNSELING AND OTHER RESOURCES TO 

CERTAIN STUDENTS.   

______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

TOPIC -  Higher Education 

 

AFFECTED FUNDS – N/A 

 

REVENUE IMPACT - $0 

 

ASSUMPTIONS - BASED ON: This act would require ADHE to maintain a page on the 

website directing students to links for resources on each campus that provide career 

related information for students who may want to pursue other avenues besides continuing 

in school. No additional fiscal impact is projected to maintain this page as most campuses 

already provide these resources. This act will help create a single location where someone 

can be directed to. 

 

ADDITIONAL COMMENTS – 


